
My overall quality of Health has improved significantly due to the opportunities both the 

Vermont Medical Marijuana program and Southern Vermont Wellness, Brattleboro have 

provided.  

  

Vermont's Medical Marijuana program has played a significant role in reducing the 

amount of traditional medical care needed for my various diagnoses, freeing up much 

needed appointment times with my primary care physician.  

  

Being able to legally accesses the program has also allowed me to more effectively 

manage my symptoms without the use of "traditional" prescription medications. 

Personally I've been able to replace six medications with various forms of cannabis. 

  

The staff at Southern Vermont Wellness, Brattleboro has and continues to be a valuable, 

trusted and instrumental resource for the community. The staff are kind, compassionate 

and highly knowledgeable professionals with a unique understanding of patient care, 

concerned with the wellbeing and overall health of the patients above all. 

  

  

Michael Bennett  

 


